
From: David Smith 

Sent: 04 October 2022 17:18 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application 2022/2255/P- Great Ormond Street Childrens 

Hospital, Frontage Building, Great Ormond Street, London WC1N 3JH 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Lazari Investments Limited support GOSH’s application (ref: 2022/2255/P) for a new Children’s 

Cancer Centre. We believe that it is very important that GOSH is able to develop and modernise its 

facilities so it can continue to provide high quality cancer services, in the very best environment, 

allowing for innovation and research to take place easily. Having such a development at GOSH in 

Bloomsbury, is very important for patients from across the UK, so they can easily access this highly 

specialised complex care and treatment. 

 

GOSH recently engaged with us out of courtesy as neighbours to explain why the proposed 

development is required. I understand that the current facilities are outdated and that the existing 

building is restricting the effectiveness of their operational capabilities. We feel that the proposed 

building is a significant improvement on the existing one. This is both in terms of its architectural 

appearance and the environment it will provide for patients and the quality of their treatment.   

 

We are passionate about Bloomsbury. The staff and patients of GOSH are regular visitors to our 

ownership at the Brunswick. It is important that the reputation of the area for medical excellence is 

maintained and enhanced and we feel that this project will contribute to that. It therefore has our 

full backing.  

 

Regards 

 
David Smith MRICS 
Senior Asset Manager 

 


